From: William Jordan <bkjordané@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, May 8, 2022 8:12 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: TRS Plan 1

CAUTION:External email.

Good afternoon,
I am a TRS Plan 1 retiree. | am appreciative of the COLA to be implemented this year.

| am writing to ask that you consider a cost of living appropriation for TRS Plan One members that is adjusted annually to
reflect inflation’s impact on purchasing power.

Your reviews and recommendations are critical to the Legislature authorizing such a continual COLA Policy for TRS1.
Other educator plans and other state employees have the benefit of annual COLAs. My personal buying power has
continued to be reduced because of the lack of annual cost of living increases to my retirement benefit.

Fellow retired TRS Plan 1 members that retired twenty and thirty years ago are suffering with only the benefit of a
periodic COLA.

Thank you,
Bill

Dr. Bill Jordan

779 Village Way

Walla Walla, WA. 99362
509-520-8069
bkjordan6@gmail.com

Sent from my iPad
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



